October 16, 2024

The City of Washington has completed the repair of one of the primary wells
that supply water to the Water Treatment Plant # 2. The requirements set
forth by the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency have been achieved and

the switch from the backup wells to the primary well has begun.

While the water from our primary well continues to blend and displace the
existing water, there will continue to be the intermittent changes to the
water's look taste, and/or color. The process of flipping the system will take
time and we ask for your continued patience. Staff will flush hydrants to
expedite the process.

The City of Washington adheres to the IEPA's safe drinking water guidelines.
Contact City Hall with any further questions or concerns at 309-444-3196.

As always, the health and safety of our residents is our top priority.
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